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Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome to St Brendan’s Primary School. 

We hope you and your families are safe and well.

We are so excited that you will be joining the St Brendan’s Family and we look forward to welcoming you and your child. Your child’s first school day will be Wednesday 17th August.

For Wednesday 17th August only, it is a 9.15am start. Please enter Dornal Ave side. Parents can come into the class with their child. The class teachers will show your child to a seat- where you will have the opportunity to take a quick photograph before leaving. Pupils should be collected from the playground at 3pm. Please look out for the signs in the playground for where to stand and wait.

From Thursday 18th pupils should come between 8.45am and 9am soft start at Dornal Avenue side. You should leave your child at the pupils’ entrance from then on.

Mr Tunney DHT, Ms Sinton Principal Teacher and myself will be in the playground to welcome all of our new families, we look forward to our new partnership together.

All information will be posted on our Glow Blog page. 
Please go to our school website for further information – St Brendan’s Glow Blog – https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/gc/stbrendans/

We have 32 pupils starting P1, we will have one P1 and a composite P2/1. In P1 we can only have 25 pupils so therefore we will have a composite class. (We always normally have a composite P2/1).
The teachers who will be working over P1 and P2 this year will be P1 Miss Katharine Tornow and P2/1 Mrs Christine Blair and Mrs Natalie McKay.

Ms Sinton - will be responsible for P1-3 this session. 

Contact me anytime at Headteacher@st-brendans-pri.glasgow.sch.uk
School office staff –- 0141 952 1222

Yours sincerely
Mrs Gemma Rutherford 

Gemma Rutherford
Head Teacher
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